
  about 4066 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  about 4066 # perichoros {per-ikh'-o-ros}; from 4012 and 5561;
around the region, i.e. circumjacent (as noun, with 1093 implied
vicinity): -- country (round) about, region (that lieth) round
{about}.[ql

  about 4066 # perichoros {per-ikh'-o-ros}; from 4012 and 5561;
around the region, i.e. circumjacent (as noun, with 1093 implied
vicinity): -- country (round) {about}, region (that lieth) round
about.[ql

  country 1093 # ge {ghay}; contracted from a primary word; soil;
 by extension a region, or the solid part or the whole of the
terrene globe (including the occupants in each application): --
{country}, earth(-ly), ground, land, world.[ql

  country 4066 # perichoros {per-ikh'-o-ros}; from 4012 and 5561;
 around the region, i.e. circumjacent (as noun, with 1093
implied vicinity): -- {country} (round) about, region (that
lieth) round about.[ql

  earth 1093 # ge {ghay}; contracted from a primary word; soil;
by extension a region, or the solid part or the whole of the
terrene globe (including the occupants in each application): --
country, {earth}(-ly), ground, land, world.[ql

  earth 1919 # epigeios {ep-ig'-i-os}; from 1909 and 1093;
worldly (physically or morally): -- earthly, in {earth},
terrestrial.[ql

  earth 3625 # oikoumene {oy-kou-men'-ay}; feminine participle
present passive of 3611 (as noun, by implication of 1093); land,
i.e. the (terrene part of the) globe; specifically, the Roman
empire: -- {earth}, world.[ql

  earthly 1919 # epigeios {ep-ig'-i-os}; from 1909 and 1093;
worldly (physically or morally): -- {earthly}, in earth,
terrestrial.[ql

  ground 1093 # ge {ghay}; contracted from a primary word; soil;
by extension a region, or the solid part or the whole of the
terrene globe (including the occupants in each application): --
country, earth(-ly), {ground}, land, world.[ql

  husbandman 1092 # georgos {gheh-ore-gos'}; from 1093 and the
base of 2041; a land-worker, i.e. farmer: -- {husbandman}.[ql

  in 1919 # epigeios {ep-ig'-i-os}; from 1909 and 1093; worldly
(physically or morally): -- earthly, {in} earth, terrestrial.[ql

  Judaea 2449 # Ioudaia {ee-oo-dah'-yah}; feminine of 2453 (with
1093 implied); the Judaean land (i.e. Judaea), a region of
Palestine: -- {Judaea}.[ql

  land 1093 # ge {ghay}; contracted from a primary word; soil;
by extension a region, or the solid part or the whole of the
terrene globe (including the occupants in each application): --
country, earth(-ly), ground, {land}, world.[ql

  lieth 4066 # perichoros {per-ikh'-o-ros}; from 4012 and 5561;
around the region, i.e. circumjacent (as noun, with 1093 implied
vicinity): -- country (round) about, region (that {lieth}) round
about.[ql

  neighbour 1069 # geiton {ghi'-tone}; from 1093; a neighbour
(as adjoining one's ground); by implication, a friend: --
{neighbour}.[ql

  region 4066 # perichoros {per-ikh'-o-ros}; from 4012 and 5561;
around the region, i.e. circumjacent (as noun, with 1093 implied
vicinity): -- country (round) about, {region} (that lieth) round
about.[ql

  room 0508 # anogeon {an-ogue'-eh-on}; from 507 and 1093; above
the ground, i.e. (properly) the second floor of a building; used
for a dome or a balcony on the upper story: -- upper {room}.[ql

  round 4066 # perichoros {per-ikh'-o-ros}; from 4012 and 5561;
around the region, i.e. circumjacent (as noun, with 1093 implied
vicinity): -- country (round) about, region (that lieth) {round}
about.[ql

  round 4066 # perichoros {per-ikh'-o-ros}; from 4012 and 5561;
around the region, i.e. circumjacent (as noun, with 1093 implied
vicinity): -- country ({round}) about, region (that lieth) round
about.[ql

  terrestrial 1919 # epigeios {ep-ig'-i-os}; from 1909 and 1093;
worldly (physically or morally): -- earthly, in earth,
{terrestrial}.[ql

  that 4066 # perichoros {per-ikh'-o-ros}; from 4012 and 5561;
around the region, i.e. circumjacent (as noun, with 1093 implied
vicinity): -- country (round) about, region ({that} lieth) round
about.[ql

  upper 0508 # anogeon {an-ogue'-eh-on}; from 507 and 1093;
above the ground, i.e. (properly) the second floor of a building;
 used for a dome or a balcony on the upper story: -- {upper}
room.[ql

  world 1093 # ge {ghay}; contracted from a primary word; soil;
by extension a region, or the solid part or the whole of the
terrene globe (including the occupants in each application): --
country, earth(-ly), ground, land, {world}.[ql

  world 3625 # oikoumene {oy-kou-men'-ay}; feminine participle
present passive of 3611 (as noun, by implication of 1093); land,
i.e. the (terrene part of the) globe; specifically, the Roman
empire: -- earth, {world}.[ql
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